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Watts Remy

From: billi@wheelergrimescpas.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 11:57 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2225

Please do NOT pass HB 2225.  

It infringes on the rights of property owners and unfairly punishes rural Oregonians. 

Thank you, 

Billi J Grimes 

55987 Glen Aiken Creek Rd 

Coquille, OR  97423 


